





February 24, 2020

The Federation of Canada India Commerce and Industry, Brampton RE:

Dear friends,

I am writing to congratulate The Federation of Canada India Commerce and Industry in my constituency on their achievements and recognize them on the important work being done by them in our community.

The Federation of Canada India Commerce and Industry (FCICI) is an important part of our local community. The FCICI and President Mr. Amit Bhatt have done a great job in creating building bridges between Indian and Canadian businesses, communities, and individuals. The FCICI helped many Canadians to grow and expand Canadian business to India, thus creating jobs for Canadians.

The vision of Mr. Bhatt and his team is to create a networking forum for our local entrepreneurs as well as to organize "The Great India Carnival" event scheduled between June 5 and 7 2020 in Brampton, Ontario. I fully share this dynamic and proactive vision and agree that this approach will allow local entrepreneurs to create opportunities and grow our local economy.

I welcome the efforts of Mr. Bhatt and his team at FCICI and look forward to continuing working with them towards their goal of building economic and cultural bridges between India and Canada.

Kind Regards,

Sonia Sidhu, M.P. **Brampton South**

Sonia Sulhu

Ottawa

Room 163, Confederation Building, Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6

Tel.: 613-995-5381 Fax.: 613-995-6796

Ponstituency Office

24 Queen Street East Suite 600, Brampton, Ontario, L6V 1A3 Tel.: 905-846-0076 Fax: 905-846-3901

